
 

 

 
 
 
September 3, 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
 Welcome back! Hopefully the beginning of the school year has been an exciting time for you and your 
family. The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the beginning of Blue and White Band rehearsals. The first 
Blue and White Band rehearsal will be on Tuesday, October 1, 2019. As a reminder, Blue and White Band 
meets every Tuesday and Thursday morning at 7:45 AM in the Library Media Center unless otherwise 
indicated.  
 

Blue and White Band students will perform at the Winter Band Concert on Tuesday, January 28, 2020 
at 6:30pm at Brass Castle School (Snow date – Wednesday, January 29, 2020), and at the Spring Music Concert 
at Warren Hills Regional High School. 
 
 It was a pleasure being a part of your child’s musical success last year, and I am looking forward to 
continuing that musical progress this year! Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. Nick Rizzo 
 
Phone: (908) 689 – 1188 ext. 4636 
Email: nrizzo@washtwpsd.org 
Website: www.oncoursesystems.com/school/webpage/11552828 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Blue and White Band Permission Form 
  

My child, ___________________________________, has my permission to join the Blue and White 
Band. Along with my permission, I understand that I must arrange for transportation for my child to Brass 
Castle School on Tuesday and Thursday mornings by 7:45 AM starting on Tuesday, October 1, 2019. 
 

Signature _________________________________________ 
 

Name (Please Print)_________________________________________ 
 

Email address_________________________________________ 


